From: Gary Williams [mailto:gwilliams@gordanoschool.org.uk]
Sent: 20 July 2017 08:30

To: Richard Phillips <R.Phillips@threecherries.co.uk>

Subject: A massive Gordano "Thank You!"

Hi Richard,

I, personally, would like to thank you enormously for your contribution to our inaugural Year 10

Enterprise Day.

Although | did not get to see and hear your whole performance (due to organising the next set of

activities), every time | did come into the Main Hall it seemed to me that you had our challenging

audience fully attentive and hanging onto your every word.

Your performance got the whole day off to a positive start which continued right the way through to
period 6. :

I’m not saymg “Give up the day job” but | am saying that you do know how to address an audience of

teenagers and not many people can do that to the level you did yesterday.

Thank you ever so much for giving up your time in preparing and delivering your presentat1on You were

awesome!

Please accept my apologies for not thanking you in person yesterday, but I’d like to pre-book you in for
next year, so try and keep the similar date free in 2018.

We’ll be in touch.

Kind Regards

Gary



